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THE CORPORATION OF THE 
TOWN OF NIAGARA-ON-THE-LAKE 

OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLERK 
 

Whereas Niagara-on-the-Lake has recently entered into an agreement with Honk Mobile 
to assist in facilitating parking payments, 
 
And whereas, currently Niagara-on-the-Lake currently provides a one-hour parking pass 
to all residents for parking in Old Town, 
 
And whereas, some residents have indicated issues with the current 12-hour parking limit 
on Town streets, 
 
And whereas Honk Mobile can provide a multitude of parking pass options at various 
rates for hourly, daily, weekly, monthly etc. 
 
Therefore, be it resolved that Council direct staff to prepare a report to Council in time to 
make recommendations to the Audit and Finance committee for budget deliberations for 
fiscal year 2022,  
 
And further that the report includes a cost benefit analysis of introducing daily, weekly 
and monthly passes that would allow parking beyond the 12 hour no parking limit during 
the period of 8pm to 8am daily and without impacting the current one-hour pass or 
removing the current 12 hour no parking requirement. Residents would still be able to 
park on Town streets between 8 am and 8pm daily without requiring a pass, 
 
And further that this item be combined with Item No. 5 on the "Outstanding Items List, 
Niagara-on-the-Green Parking Permit Report", dated May 20, 2021. 
 
 
 


